
 

Primary Care in the Press

Thanks for supporting Primary Care for All Americans!

Each week we will send you links to articles that showcase how access to
primary care makes people healthier, saves money, and can be the
cornerstone of a healthcare system that puts people over profit.

Today’s article (from The Washington Post) addresses the value of primary
care and how the lack of primary care in the U.S. is failing us.

Together we can bring primary care to all Americans, in every neighborhood
and community!

https://primarycareforallamericans.org
https://primarycareforallamericans.org/
https://www.washingtonpost.com/health/2023/10/17/primary-care-saves-lives/


Read the Article

Join the Revolution!
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